[image: image1.png]




At home, encourage your child to…





-Look out for symmetrical objects and patterns in and around the home or outside in the garden.


-Draw paint or collage a symmetrical butterfly.


-To keep a food diary, just like the very hungry caterpillar. 


-To compare and count with coins to help them when they come to sell their ice lollies and bouncy balls for money week.











Notices…


‘Money Week’ commenced last week at Monkfield Park. Each class has received a £10 loan and have been given the opportunity to make their money grow through the development of their own entrepreneurial ideas.


Reception children have chosen to buy the resources to make fruit juice ice pops and have made these to start selling them from Friday 21st June. They will also be selling colourful bouncy balls. 


Both the ice pops and bouncy balls are being sold at 30p each. 2 ice lollies, 2 balls or a mix match of the 2 are being sold for 50p. 


The children are welcome to bring money into school to buy from their own class or other classes. If you provide your children with some money, please ensure that it is in a named bag or purse and put into their draw or passed onto the class teacher at the beginning of the day.





Next week we will be…


-Reading a book called ‘Yucky Worms’.


-Digging for worms.


-Making a fact book about worms.


-Making a wormery. 


-Doing observational drawings of worms.


-Solving worm problems that involve comparing and measuring. 


-Taking part in Sports Day. Please ensure your child has their full PE kit in school with them on Monday and Tuesday of next week. 














This week’s learning…


- Learning about the lifecycle of a butterfly and recreating it using artwork and dance.


-Carefully watching our class caterpillars as they change and grow. 


-Exploring reflection and symmetry using mirrors.


-Creating symmetrical patterns on butterfly wings. 


-Building tricky word hungry caterpillars.


-Taking part in a Mad Science workshop to make slime.
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